A Word From Our CEO

Through the first quarter of 2024, we have attended various events and meetings with
communities, their leaders, and valued stakeholders to build vital relationships with the
people and communities who will influence the development of this passenger railway.

Their feedback will play a vital role in our planning and decision-making processes, guiding
us toward completing a project that meets the needs of those it will serve. As we progress,
thorough preparation remains our top priority. Taking the time to lay a solid foundation in
the project's initial stages will ultimately allow us to move fast.

— Martin Imbleau

Forging Connections in Ontario and Québec

Québec

Addressing the Chamber of Commerce
and Industry of Québec City on March
19th, Martin delivered a strong message.
"The only way to avoid any risk is not to
do it. Not doing it is certainly the costliest
option financially, socially, and
environmentally". He emphasized the vital
role of this rapid passenger train in
supporting Quebec City's fast economic
growth and development.
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Ontario

As local transit systems expand, our
communities become more connected.
Our goal is to create a service that is the
backbone of these networks while serving
as a means of provincial and national
economic growth. At the Toronto Region
Board of Trade’s Annual
Transportation Symposium on March
26th, we emphasized this vision alongside
industry leaders, including Ontario
Minister of Transportation, Prabmeet
Sarkaria.
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Join our Team!

We're growing — and we want you to grow with us! At VIA HFR, we believe in the
importance of collaboration, innovation, and development for everyone, whether you're an
engineer, executive, or aspiring student. Join our team and be part of Canada's largest
infrastructure project.

Explore opportunities

What's Ahead

In the coming weeks, we will be participating in events hosted by the Trois-
Rivieres Chamber of Commerce on May 8th, and the Toronto Railway Club on May
10th. Connect with us on social media for updates.



